
Puxico Public Library Board Meeting 
February 13th, 2024 

 
Attended: 
Stan Crisel 
JoLeah Tettleton 
Vanessa Conner 
Michael Sullivan 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 PM, by Stan Crisel. 
Minutes were read for October 2023, by Vaness Conner. Minutes motioned and approved. Nov. / 

Dec. minutes have been tabled. No meeting occurred in Jan. 2024. 
 JoLeah Tettleton gave library’s updates, including continued work on final order for a technology 
grant. Extra funds from the state will occur in March/April. The funds, approximately eight hundred 
dollars ($800), will be used for a barcode laser gun and technology upgrades. This will help make the 
logging and coding process of books and materials quicker and more efficient with the new system. 
 GOSEMO Internet is now installed, and being used by the library. 
 In March, prep work will begin on the Summer Reading Program 
 In other business, JoLeah summed up the results of the December 2023 Christmas Auto Tour. 
Approximately $1500.00 was earned through participating homes and buildings, and several monetary 
donations were received. 
 Next meeting is set for March 12, 2024. 
 Current meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM, with motion and approval. 


